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Dear Lasallian Women – Partners in the Ministry of Human and Christian Education 

I am writing to encourage you to participate in the Lasallian Women´s Symposium 2017.  

This wonderful event will be held in Auckland from 16-19 July 2017. 

 

I ask that you give serious consideration to participation in the Symposium; after all, women 

represent over fifty percent of all Lasallians and make unique contributions to our mission.  

Building relationships, the ability to motivate others, a willingness to change and a fundamental role 

in passing on religious and spiritual realities are some of the qualities you bring to our educational 

communities.  

 

The Symposium will provide you with opportunities  for increased networking, empowerment for 

leadership roles and the sharing of experiences.  Your participation will enrich the Lasallian Family 

in your District and Region. 

 

I believe that you have been called by God to serve the Lasallian mission and that you have been 

given the grace of teaching for the sake of the children and young people entrusted to your 

responsibility. (Cf. MTR 1.2) Your participation in the Symposium will make you an even better 

mediator of God’s graces as a committed Lasallian educator. 

 

I look forward to meeting many of you in Auckland ! 

 

Br. Robert Schieler, FSC 

Superior General 


